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Hi, 
In reviewing the proposed Folsom maps, I didn’t see any population count for the various districts.  Is 
that data available? Would you please add it to the map proposals?   
 
“One person, one vote” is foundational to our representative government.  Thus, population count by 
district should be largely the same.  Given some of the drivers for this redistricting effort e.g., Folsom 
Area Democratic Club, I have concerns that the goal of this effort might be to enhance the voting power 
of some special interests by drawing district lines around these interests regardless of population. 
 
Thanks 
 
David Saykally 
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